
[Your Institution's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Applicant's Name]  

[Applicant's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Applicant's Name],  

We are pleased to inform you that your application for the Nurse 

Practitioner (NNP) program at [Institution Name] has been accepted. 

Congratulations on this significant achievement!  

Your dedication and qualifications stood out among many applicants, and 

we are excited to welcome you to our esteemed program.  

Please find enclosed further information regarding the next steps, 

including orientation details, course registration, and important dates.  

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out to 

our admissions office at [Contact Information].  

We look forward to supporting you on your journey to becoming a 

successful Nurse Practitioner.  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Institution Name]  

[Contact Information] 


